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Hello Members!! 
 
 
We (yes you read that right) would like to introduce ourselves as your new secrataries for the Baraboo River 
Runners, Vince and Angie Holt.  We have been involved with snowmobiling for a long time.  In the past we 
were with other clubs and last year decided to move our primary club here to our home town.  Our family is 
ourselves and our 15 year old daugter Grace.  When there is no snow here to ride, we enjoy spending our time 
in the North Woods.  We own 2 small businesses that slow down in the winter which allows us time for our 
winter fun. We are excited to be a part of this club and help it grow! 
 
At the last meeting we held an election for Vice President, Secretary and Trails Coordinator.  Vice President 
was filled by incumbent, Eric Lewison.  The open Secretary position was filled by Vince Holt.  Trails Coordinator 
was filled by incumbent, Ed Kothbauer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve Senger has taken time to organize this seasons club ride.  We will be staying in Philips, WI & riding the 
surrounding areas. Depending on the number of people joining & skill level, the ride will be adjusted 
accordingly.  ALL ARE WELCOME!! There is a block of 15 rooms at the Super 8 hotel in Philips.  Rooms need to 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: December 9th, 2020 
Where: Bronco Billy’s Saloon & Grill 
Time:  7:00 p.m.  (Please arrive earlier if possible if you plan on eating)  
*Note: Time and location is different from the Minutes from the past meeting. 
   

 

CLUB RIDE…..FEBRUARY 5TH & 6TH, 2021!!! 
 



be reserved by January 15th, 2021 to receive the discounted rate of $89 single occupancy/$94 double 
occupancy.  The hotel reservation phone number is: 715-339-2898.  Please make sure you tell them you are 
with Baraboo River Runners Snowmobile Club.  If our block is filled soon enough, they may block more rooms 
for us!  Everyone who attended last year, said they had a GREAT time. If you would like more information or 
have questions about this please contact Steve at 608-381-4851 or steve@sengerlumber.com   
 
Trail Report:  Trails are getting marked as the crops are coming off and everything is going well.  Thank you to 
all of those who have helped brushing & signing to make this happen.  President, Dave Dahlke will be creating 
a weekly grooming schedule to coordinate grooming efforts with selected & trained operators. 
 
ASCSC (Association of Sauk County Snowmobile Clubs) is holding a gun raffle. Tickets will be $10/each or a 
book of 3 for $20. Please contact Pete Filus at 608-381-0080 for more information. 
 
We would like to see our club grow!!! If you have any family members or friends that enjoy snowmobiling, 
please encourage them to join our club!!  Thank you in advance! 
 
 
PLEASE THINK COLD & SNOW FOR A SUCCESSFUL YEAR!!! 
 
 
See you all at the next meeting!  
Vince & Angie 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them! 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


